Exchange of opinions with Ms. Kaori Ura, WFP Senior Regional Program
Advisor

(19 November 2024)

On November 19 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki held an exchange of opinions with Ms.
Kaori Ura, WFP Senior Regional Program Advisor (responsible for Southern Africa),
who was on a business trip to Namibia. Ambassador Nishimaki explained Japan's
agricultural assistance in Namibia.
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